
 

Workplace Safety Committee 

November 24, 2020 

District Service Center 

              3:15 p.m. via Zoom 

Minutes 
 

 

 

EMPLOYER MEMBER   EMPLOYEE MEMBER 
 

    X      Matt Johnson (non-voting member)    X    Jess McCoy                __X__Mike Knight                                         

__X___Brian Bubb _ AB_  Kim Bigelow     _ X  _ Tyler Potts 

    AB  Glenn Drick  _ X  _ Andrew Baker   __X__ Vicki Bair    

    X    Dan Egly, Chairperson  _X  _  Matt Little              (Rec. Secretary) 

   X__ Christine Prohidney 
           

I. Welcome to DSC:  Mr. Egly welcomed everyone to the meeting 

II. Minutes:      October 2020 minutes were approved 

Motion:       Matt Little                            Second:     Andrew Baker 

Yes:  Yes 

No:    None 

Absent:    Drick and Bigelow 

Result:   Passed 

 

III. Occupational Injuries:  None to report at this time. 

 

IV. Safe Schools Grant Update:  Dan updated all of us on where we are with the Safe School 

Grant. 

 

V. Workplace Safety Goals:  Still working on this. 

 

VI. Coronavirus:  Dan advised the committee of the recent changes per Governor Tom Wolf.  

Face coverings to be worn 24/7 unless you are in your own workspace.  Limitations on 

indoor gatherings.  The high school gym is limited to 67 people and middle school gym to 

101 people.  Required to have a Covid test or quarantine for 14 days.  The district is 

committed to doing what is in the best interest of our students and staff.  

 

VII. School Resource Officer Update:  Mike Knight reported that the district hired three (3) new 

officers. Bret Myers, Bill Deininger, and Brandon Shrimp. After being sworn in, they will 

be working in our buildings.  

 

VIII.    Good of the Order:   

 

IX. Next Meeting:  Monday, December 21, 2020 @ 3:15 p.m. via. Zoom 

 

X. Adjournment @ 3:30 pm.    

 

 


